TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES APRIL 14, 2003

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Mike Genest, Selectman Bill Prokop, Bob Bethel – Emergency Management Coordinator, Mike Beauchamp – Fire Chief, Richard Edmunds - Asst. Fire Chief, Pat Lovering – Rescue Chief, Jeff Parsons – Health Officer and Sherry Miller.

7:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER -

7:00 p.m. Emergency Management Plan –

The Selectmen met with the above individuals to discuss the current Emergency Management Plan and the need to update the same. The current plan was revised in 1995 with assistance from the State of NH, Bob Bethel, Mike Beauchamp and Richard Edmunds. After a group discussion it was agreed that the first step is to find out from the State (Homeland Security Dept.), what specific items the Town should be looking at obtaining. Then from there Bob Bethel, Mike Beauchamp, Pat Lovering and Richard Edmunds have agreed to work together to update the plan. The Selectmen would like to see this plan complete by September 2003. The Selectmen also agreed that they would like to review all information regarding training and seminars relative to Emergency Management, and then make a decision as to who will attend. A meeting will be scheduled in mid June for a status report.

Review and approve minutes -

The minutes of April 7,2003 were reviewed and unanimously approved.

Audubon Society -

The Selectmen agreed to request an increase of \$500.00.